
From: Tim Winslow
To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Oceano SVRA
Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 8:26:29 PM

Please don’t shut out our access to Oceano SVRA.  My family and I have enjoyed camping
and riding on the dunes for years and will be very sad if we are unable to recreate there.  I
question the validity of the silica coming from the park and how much of this dust is really
coming from the SVRA.   Also please take into account the economic impact on the
surrounding community this will have.   My family and friends will no longer be spending any
money in the central coast area.   Thank you for the opportunity to comment
Tim Winslow
1232 E Via Marbella Dr
Fresno, Ca. 93730
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